‘W ) RE:Cleveland School Road Area - Wake/Johnston Counties
1 Rickard, Alex to Bryan.Coates@wakegov.com 03/14/2017 10:54 AM
"Keilson, David P", "Jimmy Eatmon {jeatmon@ncdot.gov)"

~ This message has been replied to and forwarded.

Bryan,

I've copied David (Division 5) and Jimmy (Division 4) in case they have
additional information.

The 3 NC 540 projects are listed below. It is our hope that R-2721 and
possibly R-2828 could be moved to 2019 but it's very unlikely the projects
could be accelerated before 2019. As you know the orange/green route is the
selected corridor and that will include an interchange along NC 50 just north
of Cleveland School Road.

R-2721 (NC 55 to US 401) in 2020

R-2828 (US 401 to I-40) in 2020

R-2829 (I-40 to US 64) in 2027 - corridor cap is holding this back

I do not have any funded projects along NC 50 although we are hopeful that
some widening projects will be coming in the next couple prioritization
cycles.

NC 42 is programmed for widening to four lanes in two projects.

R-3410B (NC S50 to US 70 Bypass) 2021

R-3401A (US 70 Bypass to US 70 Business) 2021

These two projects have not gone through design yet but I would anticipate
some intersection improvements at NC 50 and Cleveland School Road.

There is also the I-5111 (I-40 widening) project that includes interchange
improvements at NC 42 in 2019. The NC 42 interchange project was originally
I-4739 but I believe this project has now been included in the larger I-5111
project.

NCDOT has a DRAFT STIP map viewer here:
https://ncdot .maps.arcgis.com/home/webmap/viewer html?webmap=£f31ledeaecadbiadea
bdedsd9cbe3de4s8

Hope this helps but let me know if you need more info.
Thanks,
-Alex

Alex Rickard

Deputy Director

Capital Area Metropolitan Planning Organization
421 Fayetteville Street, Suite 203

Raleigh, NC 27601

919.996.4396

————— Original Message-----

From: Bryan.Coates@wakegov.com [mailto:Bryan.Coates@wakegov.com]
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 10:14 AM

To: Rickard, Alex

Subject: Cleveland School Road Area- Wake/Johnston Counties

Alex,



I am working on a rezoning along Cleveland School Road along the Wake/Johnston
boundary. Can you tell me the timeline or share any information on when NC
540 will occur in that area as well as any improvements to NC 50 and NC 42.
Thanks Bryan

Bryan Coates

Planner IIX

Wake County

Planning, Development & Inspections
919-856-5636
bryan.ccates@wakegov.com
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